
Dear Families, 

 We would like to take the opportunity to officially welcome you to third grade!  

We are all looking forward to a wonderful year with your child.  The following is a list to 

keep handy when “Back to School” shopping. Please understand that these are items that 

are important for each student to come with, but we are sensitive to varying situations 

and will make accommodations where needed.   Please label all items with your child's 

name.  

3rd Grade Supply List 

pencil box or bag 

crayons 

markers 

colored pencils (optional) 

one 1-subject notebook 

1 pkg. pencils (more as needed) 

2 glue sticks (more as needed) 

scissors 

3 two-pocket folders 

headphones or earbuds (Please see note below!) 

**We would appreciate any donations of tissues for the classroom! 

 

NOTE: Headphones/Earbuds: Elementary students will be getting new iPads for next 

year. Students will need wired headphones with a usb-c jack. If your student has wired 

headphones, you could also get an adapter. Wired headphones are preferred. 

 

We are looking forward to a great year! 

Sincerely, 

The Third Grade Teachers 


